From: Vock, Tara
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 1:59 PM
To: Eilers, Lisa
Subject: Reasonable Hosting Report 

 

Hi Lisa,
I wanted to report that I attended the After Schools Gala on Monday as part of the DCASE contingent last Monday, September 19th. 
The Board of After School Matters cordially invites you to attend our annual gala at Chicago’s Historic Navy Pier.
Monday, September 19, 2016
Navy Pier’s Aon Grand Ballroom
600 East Grand Avenue
5:30PM
Cocktail Reception and Teen Gallery
7:00PM
Teen Performances and Dinner
More info at:
http://www.afterschoolmatters.org/support-us/events/gala/
If you need additional information, please let me know. 
Thank you, 

Tara

Tara Vock 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events (DCASE) | City of Chicago
